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Island Interconnected System Supply Issues and Power Outages
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Please provide a copy of the report, referred to in reference number 23 in Hydro’s
Integrated Action Plan - Status Report, dated October 20, 2014, completed to
determine whether harmonics or system resonance were contributing factors to

the system events of January 4, 2014.

The referenced report continues to be under development and will be filed with the

Board as soon as possible.



